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SELECT BOARD 
 

MINUTES 
 

April 8, 2024 
 

Board met in HYBRID session at 7:00 p.m. at Abbot Hall, 188 Washington Street 
The following Board members were present constituting a quorum: 
 

Erin M. Noonan, Chair 
M. C. Moses Grader 

Bret T. Murray 
James E. Nye 

Alexa J. Singer 
 

Thatcher W. Kezer III, Town Administrator 
 
The Chair called the meeting of April 8, 2024 to order.   
 
FY25 BUDGET.  A motion was made and seconded to reduce Other General 
Government by $250,000 to $21,198,507.  This motion will reduce funding OPEB line 
item by $250,000 to make funds available for other appropriations. This reduction will 
not have a material impact on the OPEB liability in the short term.  The Board discussed 
further.  Mr. Murray asked where these funds would specifically be going, and the Town 
Administrator noted they would be available for the school Budget.  Other Board 
members expressed their concern regarding this request and the additional request for 
funding from the schools.  4 voted in favor, Mr. Murray voted opposed. 
 
The Board continued their meeting attending the Finance Committee Warrant Hearing. 
 
Motion made and seconded to adjourn at 11:20 p.m.  All in favor. 
 
 
 
        Kyle A. Wiley 

Administrative Aide 
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